
Sunapee Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 

 Meeting Room Sunapee Town Hall 

Start Time: 5:30pm 

Attendees:  Scott Blewitt, Charlene Osborne, Megan Oxland, Dan Hayward, Jessica Dolan, Tim 

Berube, & Ed Winters 

Community Member Regina McCullen (spelling??) from the White Shutters community came to 

the Recreation Committee with a concern about the abundance of ducks & geese on their 

property as well as the Dewey Beach area.  White Shutters has put up lines to keep them off 

their beach.  She just wanted to express her concerns in hopes to work together to keep the 

population down & the waters clean.  Committee discussed the possibility of having a sign to 

educate beach goers about the potential dangers of feeding ducks & its effect on the water. 

Baseball Update 

➢ Major League discussion of changing of bats to USAA bats & making sure all teams & 

officials in the league were following the new protocol concerning the bats. 

➢ End of Season Celebration- Monday, June 18th at Sanctuary Dairy- 5:30pm- T-ball & 

Rookies, and 6pm- Minors, Majors, & Girls Softball. 

Veterans Field Improvement Project 

➢ Possible changes- 1. Raised seating moved to along Route 11  

      2. Change concession stand closer to the field 

                                              3. Questioning size of skate park 

         4.  Access to baseball diamond for drop off of materials 

➢ Need to finalize plan & budget  

➢ Looking to do $50,000 from the revolving fund to start 

➢ 2019 projected start (still unsure which sport season this will effect) 

o Motion for 2019 projected start- Ed Winters, 2nd Megan Oxland, all in favor 

passed 6:35pm 

Dewey Beach 

➢ Open FULL TIME starting June 21st 

Meeting Adjourned 6:45pm- Motion Tim Berube, 2nd Dan Hayward, all in favor (passed) 

 


